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REPORT OF THE LIBRARY COMMITTEE 
 
The Committee continues to meet with Mrs. Kathryn Forrest, the College of Agriculture 
Librarian, to discuss the status of the avocado material in the Library. 
Members of the Society should be reminded that their membership in the California 
Avocado Society entitles them to use of the Library. If they will present their CAS 
membership card to the Librarian, they will be extended library privileges. 
The Committee continues its efforts to gather material that will be of value to those who, 
in the future, may be interested in the history of the California avocado industry. If any 
one has any pictures, artifacts, or other materials that may be of interest, he may 
contact the California Avocado Society secretary, or send them to the Society at its 
office in Santa Ana. 
—Ted Todd, Chairman Library Committee 


